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School Transport Users 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to remind you that no school transport students should be picked up by parents during

dispersal time, as this hampers the smooth functioning of the school. 

In case of a dire emergency, parents may visit the school with a request at the following timings: 

 KG: Before 10:30 AM

 Grades 1-11: Before 1:30 PM

 Fridays: Before 10:30 AM

Thank you for the understanding 

Regards 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 


